
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
We have planned a trip to Westonbirt Arboretum on Wednesday the 21st November 2018. The 
visit will give the children an opportunity to explore the Arboretum using their senses and 
collect leaf litter. We will also be collecting words for our chapter. 
 
The cost of this trip is £7 per child. Your child will not be denied a place on the visit if you 
decline to make a payment, however, the school cannot proceed with the visit unless there are 
sufficient voluntary contributions for it to be financed. 
We will leave school at 9.15am and return by the end of the school day. 
 
The children do not need any spending money. They will need to bring a packed lunch and 
drink (no fizzy drinks or yogurt please). We are looking for volunteers to help on the day. 
Please fill in the form below if you are available to help on the day. 
 
Please make sure your child comes to school wearing their Outdoor Learning uniform – school 
polo shirt, school cardigan or sweatshirt, jogging bottoms and school shoes. The children will 
wear school all in one waterproofs. If it is cold on the day the children will need an additional 
coat to wear on top. Please be aware the children may get their coats muddy. 
 
Please return the permission slip below with the money in an envelope with your child’s name 
on it. This should be sent to the office by Thursday 15th November2018. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs S Bugg and Mrs T Saeed   
 
———————————————————————————————————————— 
*-I do / do not give permission for my child to attend the trip to Westonbirt Arboretum on 
Wednesday the 21st  November 2018. 
 
I would like to help on the day.  YES  /  NO  (please circle) 
 
I have enclosed a £7 donation for the cost of the trip.  YES  /  NO  (please circle) 
 
Child’s Name ___________________                        Class____________                                  
 
Parent’s Signature _________________________________  

 


